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LEADERSHIP ACADEMY/Training For Chapter Leaders

They say third time is a charm so the Leadership Committee sure hopes this is true as we are
attempting to reschedule the Academy trainings for the third time!

We are so very sorry to inform you that the trainings we had originally established for June 6,
and July 16 had to be cancelled due to the great concern we had for our DKG sisters. We
truly did not want anyone to be exposed to the elements and to the environment. Our great
concern for our DKG members was upmost on our minds and in our hearts.

We are however, continuing to connect with all CHAPTER officers through emails,
conference calls, zoom, and snail mail. BE WATCHING FOR THE DATES AND TIMES
THAT YOUR STATE CHAIR WILL BE CONTACTING YOU AND HOW SHE WILL BE
DOING THIS.

We are now preparing for the dates of Friday, September 25, 2020 and Saturday, September 26,
2020 which is during the State Executive Board Meeting. On Friday, September 25 we will hold
Leadership Academy trainings from 1:00 p.m.-4:00 p.m. or you may choose to attend on Saturday,
September 26 from 1:00 p.m.-4:00 p.m. The State Officers will be presenting the program as we
had originally scheduled it. Treasurers and Finance chapter officers may also attend these
sessions even though they have already done their paperwork earlier in the summer.

For those of you that signed up for June 6 training, we will just be keeping the money and applying
it to the dates in September where a boxed meal, drink, and materials will be provided for the

$15 fee. If for some reason you are unable to attend either session in September, please contact
me and let me know so | can see about refunds.

The boxed meals will consist of a choice of ham, chicken, veggie, or gluten free sandwiches, coffee,
tea, or water. Please be thinking about which type of meal you would like, as well as, your choices
of which date you want, and how many from your chapter will be attending.

Please be assured that all State Leaders are here for you as you encounter questions, have concerns,
or just need a reassuring voice on the other end of the line to tell you all is well and everything is fine.

Take care, be safe, and stay healthy until we communicate soon.

Leadership Committee



